
 
July 22, 2022 

Mary Magdalene, apostle of the apostles 
To all of our dear Becoming Neighbours friends, 
 

As you know, the ministry of Becoming Neighbours is all about 
people and relationships, ordinary members of women and 
men religious congregations with their associates and friends 
offering and receiving extraordinary mutual gestures of prayer, 
presence and solidarity with newcomers and refugees. 

 
Part of the vision that sustains Becoming Neighbours is to encourage and 
strengthen relationships among people and among religious congregations. It is in 
this spirit that we are pleased to share with you this Fridge Notes which honours 
our companions, prayer partners and friends who are celebrating anniversaries of 
Religious Profession and Ministerial Priesthood. We may have inadvertently 
missed mentioning names of folks who are celebrating anniversaries and if so, 
please let us know! 
Join with us in celebrating these anniversaries by: 

- Reading the list of the names of those celebrating.  
- Staying in your heart with the person whose name lingers.  
- Giving thanks to God for the life and ministry of this person 
- Listening to how God is speaking to you as to how this person 

touches/inspires you. 
- Reconnecting by phoning, sending an email, placing this person before God 

to express your gratitude. 
 

In the sharing of our journey, each one of us has taught each other more about 
the mysteries of LIFE and for all of this we say thank you! 

 
Join us in expressing gratitude to God for the witness of                                            

their lives and ministry for all that has been and for all that will be!!! 
 

 


